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Less than a month to go! 
Registrations are trickling in, but we have quite a ways to go. If you 

donated last year and haven’t confirmed your 2017 participation with 

Cheryl, please, please, please take a few moments now to send her an 

email cstoneburgh@bellnet.ca. Knowing how many baskets are being 

made in advance of the drop off date helps us to allocate baskets to 

the shelters we support.   

To confirm you are participating again this year, click yes below will 

launch an email or you can compose one with the address above.  

Please include a note with your details and how many baskets you 

and/or your group are donating in 2017. 

YES I'M IN FOR 2017!  
Looking forward to your email and looking forward to seeing you in 

November. 

Message of thanks from a courageous woman…. 

Save the Date GTA - 

Saturday, November 18th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New to the Basketeers? 

If you are new to the Basketeers and 

would like to donate a basket, please 

visit 

www.basketeers.org/baskets/register.  

Find us on: 

         Facebook 

         Twitter 

               WWW.BASKETEERS.ORG  
Assisting Women in New Beginnings 

You tell a friend and they tell a friend, who tells their colleague and they tell their friend who tells their colleague and so on... 

CLICK 

HERE 
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